


20 October 2014

Recommendation Letter for Kelley Thorrington

[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter serves as a recommendation for Kelley Thorrington, who has over the years been the only child minder for our four children. This has included evenings when we have had corporate functions as well as for several nights whilst we were away on business, as well as the odd weekend away. Our children are:
Evanca G7
JD B10
Kayla G13
Garryck B14
She has been doing this for several years now and is fantastic with the children, and they love spending time with her and she often takes them on excursions. She doesn't simply look after them but creates activities that stimulate them and keep them entertained for hours on end.
I would highly recommend Kelley to look after anyone’s children.

I can be reached 
Email: 

Kind regards
Dave Nemeth
 






